
Report of Watton Society's September Meeting 
 

Watton Society's evening of "Grim Tales and Dark Deeds in 

Norfolk" by Neil Storey began with a 

 

description of the various iron work used in restraining 

people for what ever reason, sometimes very 

 

little.  How the hangmans rope was worked, while looking 

at one.  This was followed by stories of 

 

crimes committed, also of course the witch finder general 

well known in Norfolk.  An exciting 

 

evening for all who attended.   

 

Our next meeting  is on Wednesday 18th October at 7.45pm at Watton Christian Community Centre. 

 

It will be the  AGM followed by a speaker from the Project Linus, Norfolk. Talking about their 

 

history, what they do and how they do it.  All are welcome.  Look out for the posters. 


